PROVINCIALATE HOLY CROSS P O BOX 31288 LUSAKA ZAMBIA



Tel: 01-264613 Fax: 01-262631

E-mail: zamprov@microlink.zm

10 October 2016

Dear Martin

Poverello Ten Year Report 2006 - 2016

It is with gratitude that we look back at these ten years. During this period, we have received funding for over 3000 children. This funding has been not only for school fees but also; Food, clothing, uniforms, books, transport money exam fees. Etc.

Most of them went on to be teachers. The Many children did well and have gone through to University. He is now studying for his Master's Degree highest qualified one achieved a degree in Business Studies. funded by himself and he is now able to look after his siblings.

With change of time, the funding has also changed. We concentrate on children who go to school every day and pass their exams. This led to reduction in numbers because we monitor all the activities and performance of the children.

The concentration has also moved from Mongu to Lusaka. This is for better monitoring of the activities. We have over 160 primary going school children. 100 are in Lusaka and 60 in Mongu. There is currently, one woman in university, and others in College training to be teachers.

One again we take this opportunity to thank you for your generosity over the past years and hope many more children in Zambia can benefit from the funding.

Below we show statistics of what has been over the years.

With Gratitude

So. M. R. Kuldman,

Sr. Regina Kulhmann **Provincial Bursar** 

Sr. Hilda Chilufya **Provincial Leader**